MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

POSTPONEMENT OF REPORTING DATE FOR MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY RETURNING
STUDENTS

It is with regret that we are yet to postpone the opening date for all Returning Students from the 9t of
September, 2019 that we had earlier communicated to Sunday, 22nd September, 2019.

Arising from the Government bursaries that have been extended to Mulungushi University and given the
inadequate bed spaces available, we contracted three (03) Zambian Construction companies to build nine (09)
hostels. Our contract with them was for them to deliver to us the nine hostels by 31st August, 2019.

Regrettably, they failed to do so. Arising from that, we were forced to postpone the opening date from 2m
September, 2019 to 9t September, 2019.

Unfortunately, to date, these hostels are not yet completed hence this postponement.

You are however being encouraged to pay your fees so that you are able to register online before the reporting
date. As a University, we shall ensure that we make up for the lost time.

Further, all students repeating all or some of the first year courses are expected to report immediately as classes
for first year students have since commenced.

Please tgke this as official notification.

Gubula C. Siaciti
REGISTRAR



